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Kalaeloa Raceway Park participated in the Oneula Beach Park Cleanup along with the Ewa
Beach Lions Club on Saturday, Sept 26th, 2009.  KRP staff volunteered to clean-up litter,
refuse, as well as perform maintenance and repair on the existing parking barriers.  Metal links
were re-welded, poles were set back in place, and the entire system was re-painted to match. 
Concrete barriers were also donated to help shore up the existing areas and to prevent abuse
of the beach areas by motorized vehicles.

Kalaeloa Raceway Park is proud to help the surrounding community and is committed to future
outreach projects.
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